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29/04/2025  15:08:172025/1375/P OBJNOT John Chamberlain I live round the corner from this proposed development. I object strongly to the proposal to build 

a 5 storey block of flats to replace a detached house in a street full of Victorian terraces. The 

proposal is completely inappropriate for the area. Specifically it is much too tall and will 

overshadow its neighbours on every side, it will project forwards of the property line and the 

design is completely incongruous and out of character.

11 Grove Terrace

London

NW5 1PH

29/04/2025  16:02:172025/1375/P OBJ Glenn Herweijer Speaking on behalf of all flats here at 44 Dartmouth Part Road (We can all submit seperate 

comments if it helps)

We are all extremely shocked and upset to see this proposal to create this humongous 6 floor 

overdevelopment of this small site which is completely out of character and in no way preserves 

or enhances the appearance of the conservation area let alone the loss of daylight to nearby 

homes. We all heavily object and hope that a more reasonable/thought out plan will be 

considered.

44 Dartmouth Park 

Road

Flat 3

44 Dartmouth Park 

Road

44 Dartmouth Park 

Road
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